



South Jordan Arts Council Minutes

South Jordan City Hall
1600 W. Towne Center Dr., South Jordan, UT 84095
Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 7:00 P.M.

Members Present: Jason McGuire, Marlene Teter, Rachel Nay, Janis McClellan, Amy Butler, Shan Lloyd, Tiffany Parker, Janell Payne, Elizabeth Davis (off and on zoom)

Members Absent: Kelly Holtman, Laura Gaillard, Lucas Millhouse, Jason Yeaman

Welcome, Roll Call, and Introduction: Shan Lloyd

A. Minute Approval

B.1. March Minutes: Not enough members present to vote. Will approve in the May meeting.

C. New Business:

- C.1. Utah Arts and Museums-** Tracy from UAM came to talk to arts council and let us know about the different programs and things UAM offers. Tracy left brochures and business cards for everyone if they want more information.
- C.2. Parade-** Arts Council said they would like to participate in the parade again. Tiffany will purchase the candy, as soon as we have enough members to ride in the van.
- C.3. Summerfest poster-** Arts Council looked at the final artwork, we decided to use this poster for the large art banner that will be on the back of the Dowdle puzzle.
- C.4. TRAX Station-** Arts Council looked at the final artwork on the TRAX line, everyone was encouraged to go out and look at the final project in person.
- C.5. Theater- Annie Tickets-** Tickets will be live by May 1, Tiffany will send an email out to Arts Council if anyone would like 2 free tickets.
- C.6. Artwork in the City-** Arts Council went over several projects that will be coming up. We talked about the utility boxes, art we would like to purchase, also to keep on the radar the baseball tower and Bingham Creek trail will be bigger projects coming up this fall. Tiffany will contact the artists to see if they will give us a release for utility boxes and the artists for the art we would like to purchase and see if it is in our budget. We have several JRT mural applications from the winter, Tiffany will contact them and if they are still interested, will bring their art for approval next meeting.
- C.7. Ideas for Public Safety-** The facilities department asked if Arts Council would be help come up with some ideas and possibly help pay for an installation or some kind of fencing with art that would help keep kids out of the fountain. This project would be down the road, but if everyone could brainstorm some ideas for the future.
- C.8. Art Show recap-** Arts Council covered the things that worked well and some ideas for improvement on entries for next year. We decide to be sure and put it on the November agenda before next year registration opens in January.

Misc. Jason McGuire had done some research on Zepfest that Laura had brought up last meeting. Jason spoke to a rep at Zepfest, he let them know that we do not offer cash sponsorships to any organizations. They had mentioned possibly using a space; like a building or park but at this point, they do not really know what their needs are. Jason asked them to email him when they had a better or clear idea what they would be asking from the City.

Meeting Adjourned at 8:42pm